
 

 

 

DUNBARTON PLANNING BOARD  
 

WORKSHOP 

 

Wednesday ~ April 6 2022 ~ 7:00 p.m.  

 

Dunbarton Town Office Meeting Room 

 

Members will review the Workforce Housing section of the Zoning 

Ordinance for possible revision and update. 

A presentation of the plans for the Town Hall restoration will be done 

by Selectman Dave Nault. 

 

 

Charles (Chuck) Frost, Chairman 

 

NOTE TO PUBLIC 

 

Questions may be directed to the Building, Planning and Zoning 

Department located in the Town Office Building at 1011 School 

Street. The office phone number is 774-3540, ext. 106.  Office hours 

are Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

 

 

Posted 3-17-22 


